

The IMO International Maritime I aw Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol. 13, Issue No.14) 22 December 2015

SEASON'S GREETINGS

Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI), Faculty Members, Staff and the IMLI Class of 2015-2016 send to our esteemed readers Season's Greetings and Best Wishes for a Happy and Prosperous New Year.



IMLI Class of 2015-2016

^{*} If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the above address with request to DELETE in the subject field.

^{**} For further information please contact Ms. Tetty Lubis at publications@imli.org